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This informal seminar will be a report from the 6th superresolution 
microscopy club (Sept, 20th to 22nd, 2016, Barcelona, Spain). You will be 
informed about novel dyes for STED, new developments for the SP8 
gSTED microscope (instrumentation) and novel deconvolution strategies 
for STED data using Huygens. In addition, a novel method related to 
STORM will be presented. 
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